SUPPORTING READING & COMPUTER LITERACY
AUCTION DONOR CONFIRMATION FORM

Yes, we will participate in the 714th Annual In The Pocket with
Charlie Batch, on Thursday, November 9, 2023. We will donate to
the auction to support the Best of the Batch Foundation’s Out of
School Time and STEAM Programs.

A donation acknowledgement should be sent to:

NAME:

COMPANY:

ADDRESS:

CITY: STATE: ZIP:

Phone: Email:

The following item(s) will be donated:

ITEM #1 VALUE: $
ITEM #2 VALUE: $
ITEM #3 VALUE: $
Enclosed is our donation Please call us to arrange for pickup
Signature:

Public Acknowledgement: How would you like your establishment’s name listed in the event program and/or signage?

Please return this form

via US Mail to:
In the Pocket Auction Committee
Best of the Batch
2000 West Street
Munhall, PA 15120

Via Email:
Iwilson@batchfoundation.org

Via Fax:
412-326-0138

2000 West Street Munhall, PA, 15120 | 412-326-0119 | batchfoundation.org

Contributions to the Best of the Batch Foundation, a registered 501c3 charitable entity, are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. EIN# 34-1900914. A copy of the
official registration and financial information may be obtained from the PA Department of State. Registration does not imply endorsement.



